Youth Orchestra — Providing ontstanding opportunities for

talented young musicians, since 1978

19 Ginnie Lane, West Windsor NJ 08550

of Central Jersey contactyocj@gmail.com * www.yocj.otg

BOOSTER FORM

Dear parents, families, and friends of YOCJ ~

For only $10 (tax deductible), you can pay tribute to your talented YOC] children with a personalized message of
well wishes in our concert programs.

Please print the following message as my Booster Ad (up to 30 words of text):

Name:

Phone number: E-mail:

...in the program(s) indicated below:

Dec. 10, 2017 at Mayo Hall, TCNJ (Small Ensembles) --- Ad deadline: Nov. 28

Jan. 21, 2018 at Kendall Hall, TCN]J (Large Ensembles) with Stanley Drucker --- Ad deadline: Jan. 9th
April 15,2018 at Plainsboro Rec. & Cultural Center (Small Ensembles)--- Ad deadline: March 27th
May 20, 2018 at WWPHS North (Large Ensembles) --- Ad deadline: May 8th

Enclosed is my check in the amount of § ($10 per concert) made payable to YOC].
Booster forms and checks should be returned to Latisa Epps ( executivedirector(@yocj.org ) or mailed to:
YOC] ¢ 19 Ginnie Lane * West Windsor NJ 08550

YOC] truly appreciates all your support ~ Thank you!
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Drew, I can't tell you how proud we always are of all of Y(,““]
& accomplishments! Keep up all your hard work!
Love always, Mom & Dad 'Wi
Dear Dan, Congratulations! We are so proud of you!

have completed seven years with YOCJ and now Yo Sllll(]

off to college! Good luck Paul too! Love, The /VVIilo"

David Ficnbcrgl Congratulations onan incredible year of

- —e~ud of the awesome youns



